
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: June 24, 2024 

SUBJECT: Approve Resolution No. 2024-030, canvassing the results of the 
June 15, 2024 Runoff Election. 

PRESENTER: Alicia Richardson, City Secretary/Chief Governance Officer 

SUMMARY:  

City Council is required to canvass the votes cast at the Runoff Election held on June 
15, 2024. Resolution No. 2024-030 formally accepts the results of the election and 
declares the winning candidate.  

 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  

The Texas Election Code requires that the City Council meet no earlier than the third 
(3rd) day and no later than the eleventh (11th) day after the Runoff Election to canvass 
the results of the election. The City Council cannot canvass the election results until 
the Early Voting Ballot Board has verified and counted all provisional ballots or timely 
received ballots from outside the United States. The last day the Early Voting Ballot 
Board can convene is June 24, 2024.  
 
The below table consists of the results posted on Tarrant County’s website (timestamp 
June 15, 2024, 8:42:39). The results do not include all provisional ballots or timely 
received ballots from outside the United States. The additional ballots will not affect the 
outcome of the election results.  
 
The resolution will be updated to reflect the final results and presented at the meeting. 
(Exhibit A) 

 

CANDIDATE NUMBER OF VOTES 

Place 4  

Matt Blake 1,558 

Jeff Arwine 1,369 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 

   
Approve Resolution No. 2024-030. 


